
Dear Children and adults,    

Welcome to first half termly homework! It is really important 
that the children sleep well, eat healthily and enjoy resting in 
their home. However, Maths, Reading and Spelling are important 
ongoing tasks to practise at home in addition to their work in 
school.  Below also details some ideas for children to further de-
velop their understanding of our topic, which this term is All 
about me. The tasks can be completed by the children on their 
own or with an adult. Thank You in advance. 

From Miss Lisa Burnett  

DATES 

Date set: 

WB: 5th September 2023 

Date Due:  

WB: 16th October 2023 

MATHS 

Weekly tasks are set on Mathletics. 
Please make sure you log in to com-
plete the tasks set. Certificates will 
be given during Friday’s celebration 
assembly.  Our focus this half term is 
place value and recognising numbers, 
with aim of being able to 
write them in numerals and 
words.  

READING  

Reading Eggs is a platform similar to Mathletics. It 
supports children with reading and phonics. We will 
set the children tasks on a weekly basis.  

Please also remember to read for at least 10 minutes 
each day and get an adult to sign your reading book. 
We will change books weekly. We are happy to change 
books midweek if requested. 

                               

Art and D.T 

Can you create a famous London 
landmark? Think about the materials 
you might use: paper mache, pens, 

card board, paper, paint... 

 

WRITING AND TOPIC 

You have this scrap book to use to complete your home-
work project. Over the next six weeks complete some of 
these activities or make some up of your own. 

WRITING TASKS 

Write a letter to someone you care about. Tell them 
about your first few weeks in Year 1.  

Can you write a poem about your senses (smell, sight, 
touch, hear)? 

CHALLENGE! 

Could you go on a nature walk and create a 
nature portrait of yourself? 

PLACES YOU COULD VISIT 

In Topic, we are looking at our local area 
and the famous landmarks in London. How many landmarks 
can you visit this half term; take a picture and stick it in 
your book.  

 

PHONICS 

In KS1 working between phase 2 
and 5. We are revisiting all the 
phonics sounds to help us with our 
reading and spelling. You can use 
this YouTube link with lessons on 
how we teach phonics at Grange. 
Have a go at practicing your sounds. 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?
list=PLuGr6z2H2KNHY2HITC9jV0a65ED0aD2R
y 

 


